

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

August 13, 2014

TR 336, 377

Matthew Adams, Chair Navajo Community Planners, Inc. 9201 Spectrum Center Boulevard, Suite 110 San Diego, CA 92123

Dear Mr. Adams:

At the request of the members of the community, we evaluated for options to increase the available on-street parking on Golfcrest Drive north of Navajo Road near the entrance to the Cowles Mountain Trail.

Our evaluation determined that parking capacity in this segment of Golfcrest Drive could be increased by the addition of seventeen parallel parking spaces on the west side of the street, while retaining one travel lane and the existing bike lane. A portion of Golfcrest Drive approaching the traffic signal at Navajo Road will maintain the existing lane configuration.

Please review attached proposal and provide a recommendation from your group. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Claudia Brizuela at (619) 533-3613.

Sincerely,

Biljana Dekic

Associate Traffic Engineer

CB:bd:sg

Attachment

